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Opportunities for Members 
 

KiwiRail iReX 

Expressions of Interest | Iwi Cultural Health Monitor 

 

We indicated in our September pānui the need for iwi Cultural Health Monitors. The 

need is still there, and a role available.  The role will be responsible for cultural 

monitoring and other cultural and management responsibilities for the iReX project. 

On a day-to-day basis the cultural health monitor will work closely with the 

environmental, design and construction managers and staff and will also be a 

conduit for Te Au o Rehutai and the Trust. 

  

If this sounds like something you’re interested in, or you’d like to know more, email 

us with a copy of your CV and a short statement as to your interest and experience. 

 

 

 

Sun setting over Te Whanganui-a-Tara 

 

mailto:reception@portnicholson.org.nz?subject=EOI%20-%20iReX%20Iwi%20Cultural%20Health%20Monitor

